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Norwood School is excited to begin the 2020-2021 school year. Our start date has been moved
to Wednesday, August 12™" to align with other local schools.

We will begin our year with many changes. Our school day will begin at 7:55 a.m. and end at
3:05 p.m. Breakfast will be served beginning at 7:20 — 7:55. We will still be offering our before
school program beginning August 12™. Due to enrollment procedures with the Boys & Girls
Club our afterschool program is scheduled to begin August 24™.

We have included our “Return to Learn Guidance” policy. In this policy, many specific
procedures have been defined on how we are planning to best proceed through this upcoming

school year. Also included is our 2020-2021 Health & Safety updates — At A Glance. Please read
both of these documents.

Also included is an online enrollment form for our students. If you were enrolled at our school
last year, you will automatically be enrolled for this current year. We will be sending a detailed
enrollment form home with students on August 12",

Virtual enroliment will be handled by appointment with more information being released
shortly.

Our staff has worked tirelessly preparing our school setting and our procedures to maintain the
highest level of safety for our students and staff while also providing a quality education for our
students.

We will be following guidelines from the Center for Disease Control, the State Department of
Health, and the Oklahoma State Department of Education.

Any of our current plan could change at any time due to updated guidelines from CDC, OSDH,
and OSDE.

We realize that there will be many specific questions and concerns. Please feel free to contact
us at the school 918-478-3092, with any concerns.

Once again we are excited to begin our school year but I'm asking you to be patient as we
transition to a new way of doing things and know that our student’s safety and education has
always and will always remain our major priority.

Enjoy your remainder of summer break and we look forward to seeing everyone August o,

Thank you,

Qw j?wk\j

Keith Fisher, Superintendent




